
Item 3.1  

Hi Stuart 
  
On Behalf of the Redhall Tenants & Residents Group we would like to request that a 
deputation from the group meet with the Transport & Environment to Discuss the Findings of 
the Redhall Traffic Flow Consultation & it's findings. 
  
Kind Regards 
Tom & Alex  
for & on behalf of the Redhall Tenants & Residents Group Membership. 


